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UNDERTAKING J2.4 
 
 
UNDERTAKING 
 
TR 2, p.32 
 
To provide a copy of a letter from the Governor of California stating the Ontario program 
meets the requirements for linkage with the California program. 
 
 
RESPONSE 
 
On March 16, 2017, The Honorable Edmund G. Brown Jr., Governor of California, 
responded to the California Air Resources Board request for consideration of the 
proposed linkage between the California and Ontario cap and trade programs.  A copy 
of the letter may be found at:  
 
https://www.arb.ca.gov/regact/2016/capandtrade16/attach9.pdf  
 
 

https://www.arb.ca.gov/regact/2016/capandtrade16/attach9.pdf

